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Black Dog Meet

No. 201 Braemar
Friday 14 - 16 December 2018

In Attendance


Charles Alexander, David Cameron, Bill Clark, Wull Clark, Gerry Feeney, Valerie Inglis, Richard Marwood, Alan Sewell, Russell Shanks, Lorna Smith, Tony Smith, James Yeats
Friday

Tony, Lorna


Peter Hill (617m)
.

Saturday

All



Creag a'Chait (649m)

Meall Gorm (617m)

Craig Leek (635m)
Weather

The weather was fine and dry. The forecast was for snow arriving Saturday afternoon which dictated the choice of hills.
Notes / Highlights

Tony and Lorna were the only ones to walk on Friday and did Peter Hill on the way over from Montrose to Braemar. The rest of us all arrived during Friday evening and settled in to the hostel.
On Saturday, as usual on a Christmas meet, we all headed off together on a communal walk. Tony had his sight on some SIMMS and they made for a very good winter walk from Invercauld car park. The snow arrived after we got back to the hostel but didn’t amount to too much. 

We had a wonderful Christmas dinner – soup freshly made by Wull, trifle made by me, and all the rest of the goodies supplied by Tony and Lorna. Everyone mucked in to the prepping and washing up and the evening was once more a great success. Big thanks to all the caterers, especially Tony and Lorna who brought loads, pre-prepared so much and put in tonnes of effort for us all. Thanks to Al for the Seville Christmas gin. Thanks also to the musicians, Richard and Al, who played guitars, sang songs and played on even when the power cables were brought down by the wind and our only light was given by candles gratefully provided by Kate, who after looking after her guests, quickly scurried off to look after the other elderly inhabitants of Braemar. 
Sunday saw a return home by all.

Next meet

The next meet is Crianlarich, 25/26 January 2019, meet organiser David Cameron.
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